
CODE OF ETHICS FOR 

AWARDS CHAIRMAN AND/OR COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

 

 The Awards Committee must be a neutral, unbiased body of individuals who should not 

be entitled to be eligible for any C.A.O.A.C. Recognition Award while he/she is a Chairperson or 

Regional Representative. 

 

 The following are the guidelines for this committee. 

 

1. Any member of the Awards Committee and his/her immediate family are not eligible to 

receive any C.A.O.A.C. Recognition Award during their term with the exception of when the 

award is judged outside of C.A.O.A.C.  

 

2. This includes regional representatives who are unable to attend meetings. 

 

3. The President of C.A.O.A.C. or his/her delegate is excluded from Number one (1) but, if 

nominated for any award and present at the Awards Committee meeting, this person must leave 

the room for any discussion and/or vote.   

 

4. Exceptions to this code may only be made by the unanimous decision of the C.A.O.A.C. 

Executive. 

 


